
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Mrs. Carlson’s Newsletter 
August 17-21, 2020 

 

What will we be learning? 

Math: We will begin Chapter 1 (Addition and Subtraction within 

1,000) – Students will learn about number patterns, odd and 

even numbers, and rounding. We will also practice addition and 

subtraction facts. 

 

**Chpater 1 Practice pages will be sent home for your child to 

practice as needed while we are learning concepts from Chapter 

1. These will NOT need to be turned in. 

 

Reading/English Language Arts: Grammar – We will be 

investigating NOUNS. Writing – Students will begin 

brainstorming lists as possible topics for their personal 

narrative. Reading – We will be reading fairy tales and folktales 

from traditional literature. We will focus on character traits 

and retelling stories. Vocabulary – We will begin learning new 

vocabulary words. Students will learn 5 words, definitions, their 

synonyms and their antonyms. Words: fragile, research, defend, 

specific, pledge 

 

Social Studies:  This nine weeks, we are beginning our study 

of geography. Students are expected to identify the SEVEN 

continents and FIVE oceans as well as explain lines of latitude 

and longitude.  We will learn about parts of a map and directions 

(cardinal and intermediate). We will learn vocabulary associated 

with  landforms and bodies of water. 

 

Spelling 

Words 
 

Skill: Double 
final consonant 

when adding  
-ing &  -ed 

 

1. hopping 
2. shopping 
3. snipping 
4. stopping 
5. scrubbing 
6. stubbed 
7. grabbed 
8. tripped 
9. gripped 
10. dripped 

 
---------- 
Spelling 

Quiz: Friday, 
Sept. 4th  

Upcoming 

Events 

August 24 

Curriculum Night 
via WebEx @ 

6:00 pm 

September 4 

Scholastic News 
money due 

($6.50)  

Homework Corner 
Nightly: Each night the students should read 
for 20 minutes (preferably with an adult) and 

write it in their planner. 
 

Monday – Math worksheet  
 

Tuesday – Spelling Menu Choice 
 

Wednesday – Math worksheet 
 

Thursday – Spelling Menu Choice 

 

Scholastic News is a magazine I’d like to 

get for every child in our class. Each issue features 

current events articles I know your child will be 

excited to read. With your contribution we will get 

an issue for each child in our class + access to 

online issues. Your help in making this resource 

available to the students is greatly appreciated. 

Please send $6.50 (cash or check made to PES) 

before September 4. You may also pay via 

MySchoolBucks.com  


